LIGHT OF THE WORLD CHRISTIAN CHURCH

SUNDAY, JANUARY 22, 2017



TRANSFORMATION CHALLENGE

Join LWCC's Health Ministry and F.I.T. with RENEE in this church-wide initiative to a Healthy Start in 2017. This challenge is all about knowledge, training and support to living your healthiest you. It's never too late to start Your Journey to the "BEST YOU"! Orientation sessions for women, men and Sages will be held during the month of January, immediately following service on Sundays in rooms 225 & 226. Sages, and anyone who missed the previous sessions **TODAY**, is your start day. Before you say, "This is not for me", come and hear the helpful information provided in these orientation sessions.

• NEW MEMBERS' BLITZ AND MEET AND GREET WITH PASTOR HAMPTON

On January 28th, we will host our first Blitz of the New Year. The Blitz is an opportunity for new members to complete all four classes in one day or make up a class they have missed. The first class will start at 9am, and the last class starts at 12noon. Each class lasts for one hour. Refreshments will be served. Also, New Members please join Pastor Hampton for a meet & greet reception, immediately following service in the Upper Room, on Sunday, January 22nd.

NEW MINISTRY

We are happy to announce a new ministry that will support those who have loved ones that are incarcerated. The ministry is called "Giving Another Light." Dealing with the varied challenges and matters that come with having a loved one who is incarcerated is not easy. Well, you are not alone. As a part of LWCC's prison ministry, we want to offer information/support to you. Please come out on Wednesday, February 1st at 6:00pm, to Room 215 to learn more about this new ministry and to share suggestions you may have.